REMINDER OF THE PROCEDURE

	September/October

	· Give parents the pamphlet explaining the tool.

· Explain to the parents that this tool or one like it will be filled out for every child starting kindergarten.

· You may specify that the completed observation tool will be returned to them early to mid-May.



	End of April/early May
	· Fill out the “parents’ version” of the observation tool for each child starting kindergarten.

· Make one (or two) copies of the “parents’ version” of the tool.
Note: It is preferable to fill out the tool as late as possible so that it most accurately reflects the child’s development.
· Once the tool is filled out, share your observations with the parents. Be sure to mention that it is NORMAL for children not to have developed all of the skills set out in the tool.

· Tell the parents they can fill out the “Comments/Winning strategies” section before returning the tool to the school.



	Mid-May
	· Give the parents two copies:
1. One version they will keep.

2. One version they will return to the teacher.

Note: The parents must bring the tool to the parent-teacher meeting at the school at the end of May/beginning of June.


